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Alexander Gunyon

From: Hugh Churchyard 
Sent: 30 May 2024 12:31
To: Consultations
Subject: Objection to proposed Brooklands Farm Development.

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I would like to object to the above proposal at Brooklands Farm on the basis that it is an 
unnecessary urbanisation on prime agricultural land that will bring associated  
 
traffic congestion and  added pressure on already stretched Health facilities and 
Educational provision.  The last thing that Chestfield Road needs is extra  thousands of 
 
 cars per day  travelling towards Whitsable and adding to the extra congestion at the 
roundabout that will also have to deal with the increased volume of cars coming 
  
from the Grassmere  gardens development. All in all it is a poorly thought out project and it 
should be scrapped. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Hugh Churchyard 
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